
Voters in the Town of Wilkeson have historically
supported Emergency Medical Services (EMS) by
authorizing EMS specific levies. In 2017, Town

Voters authorized a “Permanent Lid Lift” with the
goal of maintaining levy rates year to year.

However, this was not the case, and the amount
has fallen from the limit of $.50/ $1000 assessed

value (AV) to roughly $.30/ $1000 AV.
The proposed EMS levy would increase the

amount back to $.50/ $1000 av, and include up
to 6% increases annually, with the goal of

maintaining the maximum of $.50/$1000 av. 
If this levy is approved, it will allow the Town of Wilkeson

to continue to fund the cost of providing emergency
medical care and services within the town.

This measure will be discussed at the Special
Meeting on Monday Aug 6th @6pm at

Wilkeson Town Hall

EMS LID
LIFT LEVY

For more information, please contact town hall 360-829-0790 or
email clerk@townofwilkeson.com

We will be organizing 2 committees, one for opposition & and one
in support. If you would like to join either committee, please email

or provide notice in writing at town hall


